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TE KURA MAORIL O
NGA TAPUWAE

Te Kura Miaori o Nga Tapuwae

SOUTHERN ZONE COLLEGE SPORT TAG TOURNAMENT
Thursday 15th February 2024
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Téna koutou e nga Matua,

Your child has been selected to represent Te Kura Maori o Nga Tapuwae at the Southern Zone
College Sport Tag competition on Friday 23 of February. The venue is yet to be finalised but
we will inform you as soon as we receive confirmation. We will depart school by 8.00am so
please ensure your child arrives to school no later than 7.45am. We will return before 3pm so
normal collecting of your child can continue.

If your child is committed to this event, they must attend trainings on Mondays after school from
2.45pm — 4pm and must have arranged transport to collect them from Kura. Other trainings will
occur during school break times.

The subsidised cost for this tournament is $5 which covers transport and registration cost.
Students are expected to wear their school jacket and black pants/shorts for the day. It is not
necessary to wear tag shorts so please refrain from wearing them unless plain black. These will
be provided. It is imperative that all students have moulded boots. Please ensure your child is
well prepared with a packed lunch and a large bottle of water to sip on as well as a hat and
sunscreen.

Please endeavour to have this permission slip returned to the Kura no later than Wednesday
21st of February. If you require further information, please contact me on 551 - 6161.

ho ora mai,

LWO

Olivia Chapman
Upoko o Te Ohu Hakinakina

SOUTHERN ZONE COLLEGE SPORT TAG TOURNAMENT

| do give permission for to attend and participate in the
Southern Zone College Sport Tag Tournament. | will ensure my child is well equipped with the
correct gear and ensure this permission slip and the $5 payment is returned no later than
Wednesday 21st February.

7 | can help provide transport to and from venue

You can contact me on

Signed: Date:

(Parent/Guardian/Caregiver)




